
McKenna, Neil

From: Ahmad, Cameron
Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 5:56 PM
To: LaIli, Sangeeta
Cc: Chin, Ben; Stickney, Matt
Subject: Re: Speech option for masks

Thanks!

Cameron Ahmad
Directeur, communications I Director, Communications
Cabinet du premier ministre I Prime Minister's Office

On Apr 7, 2020, at 9:45 AM, Lalli, Sangeeta <Sangeeta.Lalli@pmo-cpm.gc.ca> wrote:

Hi Cam,

Good news story out of BC: https://www.google.ca/amp/s/vancouversun.com/news/local-
news/covid-19-coquitlam-company-retools-will-be-first-in-canada-to-produce-n95-
respirators/wcm/fe108057-63db-4dfe-835a-b625afa4aea5/amp/

Novo Textiles from Coquitlam BC has retooled to produce N95 respirators/masks. They ordered
2 automated mask production machines for $600,000. CEO is Jason Zanatta. He took action
after the PM's call to action which is referenced in the article.

We haven't given him any funding or put in an order yet so not sure if it makes sense to give him
a shout out yet (PSPC will flag when we do), but flagging for future speeches.

Sent from my iPhone
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